
 

If you wish to make an Easter Memorial gift to the Generation to Generation 

Fund, make your check payable to the church, with a note in the memo line that 

it is for Generation to Generation.  If you choose to use cash, be sure to write on 

the envelope that it is for the Easter Memorial Generation to Generation Fund.  

The deadline is March 15.  Thank you. 

 

EASTER MEMORIAL 

GENERATION TO GENERATION FUND 

GIVEN IN HONOR / MEMORY of: 

(circle one) 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED: $_____________  

 
Given By: 

___________________________________________________Phone:  ________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

March 3:  Deacon meeting following the worship service. 

March 6:  Christian Ed Committee  

March 7:  Worship Committee  

WINTER WEATHER REMINDER 

Should Madison County reach a Level 2 or 3 due to severe winter weather on any      
Sunday, the in-person church service will be cancelled, and the service will switch to 
Zoom ONLY.  Be sure to keep the email you receive with the Zoom connection so you 
can still attend service on Zoom. 

PER CAPITA 

The per capita for 2024 is $40.00 per member, which the church pays to the            
Presbytery.  $26.95 goes to the Presbytery of Scioto Valley; $3.25 goes to the Synod of 
the Covenant; and $9.80 goes to the General Assembly.   

If you are able to cover your portion, be sure to write on the memo line of your check, 
or on the envelope that you use, that this offering is for the Per Capita..  Thank you for 
your generosity in helping to cover this cost. 

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING 

You can help sustain the important ministries and programs that are supported by One 
Great Hour of Sharing offering with your giving.  Thanks to your heartfelt gifts, One 
Great Hour of Sharing currently supports projects in over 100 countries. 

If we all do a little, it adds up to a lot! 

To learn more about how your gift to OGHS makes a difference, visit pcusa.org/oghs . 

God of compassion and grace, help us to share who we are with all those you love 
around the world.  In special ways be with those facing economic hardship, natural dis-
aster and health  crisis.  May their resilience be bolstered by what we give, as a witness 
to your boundless grace. 

We pray in Christ’s name.  Amen. 

LOS MARIACHIS AND SUFFICIENT GRACE 

This is a great opportunity to support Sufficient Grace AND enjoy a delicious meal.  On 
March 4, 5 & 6, Los Mariachis of London will donate 20% of your total bill (excluding 
tax) to Sufficient Grace. 

All you need is the enclosed coupon.  If you need more, you will find them in the     
Narthex.  Thank you for supporting this great mission. 

SISTERS IN THE LORD 

The next gathering will be on Saturday, March 9, from 1-3:00pm.  It will be located at 
St. Paul’s AME Church, 11 West Center Street in London. 

Bring yourself, your Bible, and a friend.  Any questions, contact Joyce Lloyd at 614-390-
7834 or tjlloyd196@me.com. 

EASTER EGGS and CANDY 

The Deacons are collecting plastic Easter eggs, candy, stickers, and small trinkets to 
help celebrate a bunny hopping good time.  The eggs can be filled or unfilled.   

Even though the Deacons are planning to start filling the eggs that they have, we can 
still use more.  If you would like to contribute, you can still drop off candy and eggs to 
the office.   The final ‘fill’ day will be on Palm Sunday.  Thank you for your support! 

EASTER EGG HUNT 

An Easter egg hunt will be held on Easter Sunday, after the service, for all children in 
attendance.  See Rhonda Miller with any questions.   

LENTEN STUDY BY ZOOM 

If you would like to join the Thursday night Lenten study, but find you can’t come in 
person, you can join in by ZOOM.  Let the church office know and the link will be sent 
to you. 

pcusa.org/oghs

